BIBLE CONFERENCE

There was an annual event prior to 1910, but it was greatly expanded in that year: ‘October is the month that can give the tone to all our winter’s work’. On Saturday 1 October 1910, there was an evening lecture on the Covenanters. The Sunday services were counted as part of it and there was a special afternoon meeting for women only. On Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, 3 to 7 October 1910, there were afternoon Bible lectures at 3 p.m. and evening meetings at 8 p.m. The theme of the weekday meetings, except Wednesday, both at 3 p.m. and at 8 p.m., was the Second Coming of Christ.
 Some of the addresses were reproduced in the Record There were two visiting speakers, together with an evangelist and several local ministers.

It was not held in 1911, because of the rebuilding programme, but plans were made to resume it, as part of the celebrations for the opening of the new building in autumn 1912. The 1912 Conference took place from Sunday 13 to Friday 18 October, immediately after the week of the opening services. Sir Robert Anderson preached to capacity congregations at both services on the Sunday.
 Again, there were two meetings every weekday, at 3 p.m. and 8 p.m., with two speakers in the evening and electric lantern illustrations. This Conference was well attended.

It should not be confused with the annual Edinburgh Bible Conference, held at this time in the Assembly Hall in September.
�  See ‘Second Coming of Christ’ on the CD.


�  Record 1910, pp. 98, 130,162-72, 179-84.


� Retired chief of the London CID, and a prolific author of books on dispensational theology. He was 71 when he preached at these services in the Chapel. 


�  Record, 1911, p. 130; 1912, pp. 146, 162.





